
 

 

 

 

 
COMMUNIQUÉ  

 
Replacement of Mr Yogesh R. Basgeet as Special Administrator 

 
The Financial Services Commission (the ‘FSC’ or the ‘Commission’) has today been 

informed of the resignation of Mr Yogesh R. Basgeet, as Special Administrator of  

BAI Co (Mauritius) Ltd and its related entities. 

 

The Board of the FSC met this afternoon and after deliberations, the Commission has 

decided to appoint Mr M Yacoob Ramtoola as Special Administrator of the BAI Co. 

(Mtius) Ltd and any of its related companies with effect from 26 August 2015 in lieu 

and instead of Mr Yogesh R. Basgeet. 

 

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius 
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